
Oppurtunity for your students - Game Development World Championship 2017

From:'Angela Fabbri" <angela@thegdwc.com>

To: , vco_gri@yahoo.com l

Tuesday. 14 March,2017 2t16PM

Dear l,tr RAMASAI'IY,

lde not.iced you are vj-ce Chancellor at the Gandhi Gram Rural Universily and we woufd like lo invite you ancl your students
join the Game Developnent Word Chempionship 2017.

The GD!iC is a compelition for indi.e gane developers, qane developmert studentE or anyone inteiested in grame development.

It. is a great. oppcrt-unity to boost l,.our/ your student-s, and ycur rfniversity,s visibility globalfy and won,t cost yorl

For more infornation, rules alcl enro]-iment visit lhgslgg*g!tr.

I can be contacted at any ti"me for additional information at anQela@theodwc.Com

We hope to see lrqq soon in lhe contest.

Yours $incexely
Angela Fabbri
The GDWC 2017


